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Updated Policy for Indoor Visitation at our California Silverado communities  

September 9, 2021 

 

As of Sept 9, the CA Department of Public Health Officer is requiring that indoor visitation for 
those living in long term residential care be limited, to those, who meet one of the following 
criteria: 

• Are fully vaccinated against Covid-19, or  
• Have documentation of a negative Covid-19 test within the last 72 hours (either antigen 

or PCR/rapid test) or 
• Have physician documentation of a Covid-19 infection within the past 90 days. 

In compliance with this order, we are now required to verify that documentation at each visit. 

So, when you come to visit your loved one inside the community, you will see a new sign in 
sheet and the Receptionist will need to see either your vaccine record showing full vaccination 
status, a negative Covid-19 test result done within the past 72 hours, or physician 
documentation of a Covid-19 infection within the past 90 days. 

We will also be continuing to screen all visitors for symptoms of Covid-19 and temperature and 
asking all visitors to continue masking throughout their visit.   

If a visitor does not want to or is unable to provide the needed documentation, then they will 
have the option of visiting outdoors only.  

Again, thank you for following our required processes as we work to give a quality of life to our 
residents while following regulatory guidance and providing protection during this global 
pandemic. 

Thank you! 

 

Kim Butrum, MS, RN, GNP 

Senior Vice President, Clinical Services 

 


